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Description

Saturday 10/23 was Xavier’s Community Action Day! We had an excellent turn out for litter with 11
volunteers including two families (due to it being Family Weekend), a Xavier professor, Grace from
North Avondale, and Xavier President Colleen Hanycz and her husband. We collected about nine full
33-gallon bags of trash over about two hours, focusing on Dana Ave. Because the President was
there, we’re looking forward to some professional photos to come out in a future newsletter!! Big
thanks to Xavier students, families, and staff! 

Also, a reminder that I am still looking for a co-chair to help organize pickup events and brainstorm
other solutions!

Your Friendly Neighborhood Litter Chair, Coral Weigel
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